STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051
Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

July 6, 2018

Samuel Simons
Development Manager
T-Mobile USA
35 Griffin Road South
Bloomfield, CT' 06002

RE: EM-T-MOBILE-161-170525 - T-Mobile notice of intent to modify an existing telecommunications
facility located at 144 Chestnut Hill Road, Wilton, Connecticut.

Dear Mt. Simons:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your letter dated June 28, 2018, submitted on behalf
of T-Mobile, requesting an extension of time to submit a notice of completion of construction for the above-
referenced exempt modification.

The Council hereby denies the request for an extension of time to modify the facility. Pursuant to Conditions
7 and 8 of the Council’s decision letter dated June 12, 2017 for the exempt modification request, the
Council’s approval of the modification expired on June 12, 2018 and the applicant did not submit a request
for an extension at least 60 days prior to the expiration.

Any modifications to this facility will require explicit notice to the Council pursuant to Regulations of
Connecticut State Agencies Section 16-50j-73 and a filing fee.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

Ttontc Lo fom

Melanie A. Bachman
Executive Director

MAB/FOC/laf

C:
S\EMS_TS\1_BYTOWN \Wilton\ChestnutHilRd\ T_MOBILE \em-t-mobile-161-170525_extdenialltr
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Affirmative Action / Equal Opportunity Employer



I - -Mobile~

T-Mobile USA
35 Griffin Road South
Bloomfield, CT 06002

June 28, 2018

Attorney Melanie Bachman
Acting Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06501

Dear Attorney Bachman,

The T-Mobile site listed below was approved by the Connecticut Siting Council on June 12, 2017
respectively as an Exempt Modification. Due to material constraints the approved site mentioned herein
has not been construction completed to date but T-Mobile fully anticipates construction to be completed

within the next six (6) months. Therefore, we are formally requesting an extension to the deadline for the
close out requirements for the following;

EM-T-Mobile-161-170525: 144 Chestnut Hill Road, Wilton

Please contact Denise Sabo at 860-209-4690 with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Samuel Simons, Development Manager

cc: Mark Richard, Site Development Manager



